
LSAC Statement on pass/fail emailed 4/23/20 
 
We’ve been receiving many questions about pass/fail grades for the spring 2020 semester. In 
response, the law schools have come together on the issue (whether you are graduating now or in 
four years). You can read the statement online at the bottom under “General Qs on the Admissions 
Process: 

 
Law schools are fully aware of and understand that virtually all students enrolled during the spring 
2020 COVID-19 pandemic experienced significant disruption in their living and learning 
arrangements. Law schools are also aware that many undergraduate and graduate schools 
changed their grading systems to allow or require Pass/Fail grades in lieu of their traditional 
grading systems and will not penalize any applicant for presenting Pass/Fail grades. LSAC will 
place a letter in the CAS report of every applicant enrolled during spring 2020, reminding law 
schools of the COVID-19 pandemic and its effects on the population and on higher education. 
 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.lsac.org_update-2Dcoronavirus-2Dand-2Dlsat&d=DwMFAg&c=u6LDEWzohnDQ01ySGnxMzg&r=uwAmrINEwwR4a5o-Xh2lZRAEbKgtNQrp0PPG4lsuiIQ&m=7bnJRnkSfaVujw9f1n5_DdsmTSlk1aPJZVmKbm96lmM&s=pA5H9hjPozDQvsnceMRUu1rcNaTJGpOiTTPcx2tru7M&e=

